BLACK &VEATCH

| Building a world of difference:

4/23/2016

Rotating Offshore Solutions,
109, Tuas South Avenue, OMC,
Singapore - 637 037

Attention - Mr Amol Brahmane, Assistant Project Manager

Subject: - Letter of Commendation for Successful Delivery of Regeneration
Compressor Package for GOLAR Hilli FLNG.

Dear Amol,

With reference to above Project, we would like to commend you and your team'’s
dynamic efforts to complete and deliver this project successfully.

We recognize your team’s understanding of the task presented and their sense of
urgency and commitment needed to succeed. Your team’s open and proactive
approach to resolving problems has been much appreciated.

With this we are very pleased to write you this letter of commendation as an
appreciation of your support for the package completion; we look forward to your full
support for future opportunity as a recommended supplier.

Thanks.

Best Regards,

MWW%.

W. Martin Barclay
Martin Barclay | Deputy Site Manager, Golar Hilli FLNG
Black & Veatch Singapore Pte Ltd | B&V Site Office, Keppel Shipyard Ltd. 15 Benoi Road, 629888 Singapore
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